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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF 

WORKSHOP FOR HARRIS COUNTY  

EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT NO. 48 

 
Notice is hereby given that the workshop of Harris 

County Emergency Services District No. 48 scheduled 

for Thursday, September 19th at 6:00 p.m., at 21201 

Morton Road, Katy, Texas 77449 has been 

POSTPONED. 

 

The workshop will commence on this Saturday, 

September 21st at 9:00 a.m., at 21201 Morton Road, 

Katy, Texas 77449 

 

 


